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British School 

Benghazi 
Website: www.britishschoolbenghazi.org 

Telephone: 0925102557 

Email: bsbenghazi@gmail.com 

 

Dear Parents and children, 

October was a busy month, even though we had a holiday 

for half-term. United Nations was celebrated for a whole week 

and in many ways.  

 

 

Assemblies 

Our certificate winners were:                                                            

6th October, Year 6: Moniat, Janna; Year 3: Montiser, Issa, 

Maria, Faris, Fathi, Ahmed Z.   

13th October,   Year 6: Abdullah;     Year 3:                                                                                                                                        

Layal,   

UN Week 

Each class was a hive of activity all the week. Each class had 

chosen a country to represent and learn about. On 

Wednesday, 19th October, the whole school was divided into 

their house teams and then took a ‘journey’ around the world, 

visiting each country. Everyone had great fun and learnt some 

things along the way.  

Year Three 

Year Three had a ‘Crazy Hair Day’! Look at the photos on the 

school website. 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

3rd November  

Arabic Y1, Y2, Y3 Assembly 

10th November 

Y3 Assembly 

17th November 

Y2 Assembly 

24th November 

Y1 Assembly 

1st December 

Y4 Assembly 

 

Important 

Announcement 

   Bazaar: December 

The BSB and BES are 

organising a bazaar on 4th  

December. All the proceeds 

will be donated to the 

Children's hospital. We are 

looking forward to receiving 

your donations for the raffles. 

 

 

http://www.britishschoolbenghazi.org/

